From: Bill Aldinger

To: mjohnson@pcgov.org

Cc: Robert Dearduff; Cameka Gardner; Jenny Marshall; mccqueen@pcgov.org; gbrudnicki@pcgov.org
Subject: Florida Housing"s Approval of Hurricane Housing Recovery Program Expenditure Extension Request
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:05:46 AM

Dear Michael:

Florida Housing is in receipt of the City of Panama City’s expenditure extension request for the
2019/2020 fiscal year allocation of Hurricane Housing Recovery Program (HHRP) funds dated
February 4, 2022. Based on the information and reasons provided within your request, we find that
an extension is warranted. However, we do not believe that an extension through June 30, 2025 is
necessary. Therefore, we are approving a new expenditure deadline for the county’s 2019/2020
HHRP allocation as June 30, 2024. We believe this will allow time for the city to complete the HHRP
activities for this funding year. Florida Housing and our technical assistance provider, the Florida
Housing Coalition, are both ready to assist in any way to ensure this deadline is met.

Please contact Robert Dearduff at Robert.Dearduff@floridahousing.org if you have any questions. |
have also copied Mayor Brudnicki and Mr. McQueen. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bill Aldinger

Managing Director of Policy and Special Programs
Florida Housing Finance Corporation

(850) 488-4197
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